
 

 

 

ASX/Media Announcement  

6 November 2019 

 

Change of Company Secretary 

People Infrastructure Ltd (“PPE” or “People Infrastructure”) advises that in accordance with ASX Listing 

Rule 3.16.1, Zoe Levendel will step down as Company Secretary, effective 6 November 2019. 

Kimberley Chan, from Company Matters, has been appointed Company Secretary, also effective 6 

November 2019.  For the purposes of ASX Listing Rule 12.6, Kimberley is also the person responsible for 

communications between the Company and ASX. 

 

Enquiries - please contact:  

 People Infrastructure Managing Director – Declan Sherman – (07) 3238 0800 

 


